                            WAREHAM CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE

                                                  AUGUST 20, 2010

MEMBERS and LIASONS: Alan Slavin, Chairman; Mick Jones, Vice Chairman; Mary Ann Silva, Ed Pacewicz, Dave Smith, John Houton, Leie Carmody, Lin Gay, David Begley, Clerk; Donna Bronk, Fin.Comm. Liaison; and Brenda Eckstrom, BoS Liaison.

ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS PRESENT:                                                                                                         Vice Chairman Mick Jones called the meeting to order at 11:20 p.m. All members were in attendance except Chairman Alan Slavin, Dave Smith, John Houton and Liasons Donna Bronk and Brenda Eckstrom.
1. REVIEW OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS MINUTES:                                                                                   Minutes of the meeting held on 8/12/10 were reviewed and passed                                      Minutes to the meeting held on 8/13/10 were reviewed and passed 5-0-1, Ed Pacewizc abstained.

2.  OLD BUSINESS:

        The Committee continued their review of recommendations for changes to the Town Charter.
Sections of the Charter were revisited to further review some potential changes and to discuss further additions or deletions to clarify the intent of the section. Subjects for discussion included, eligibility requirements, elected road commissioners, duties of the moderator and Roberts Rules of Order.
    Discussion also included how changes to the Charter would affect the By-Laws. Mary Ann Silva offered to write up any proposed By-Law changes print and return them to the Committee. 
Mary Ann Silva excused herself at 12:55 p.m. to attend another meeting. Also reviewed by the Committee were suggested changes in Section 4-3(a) through Section 5-6(c).
3. NEW BUSINESS:

      The Committee did not discuss any new business.

4. NEXT MEETING:

      Tuesday, August 23, 2010 at 2:00 p.m., in rm. 228 of the Multi-Service Center.

5. CLOSE MEETING:
6.   A motion to adjourn was made by Lin Gay, seconded by Ed Pacewicz; the vote was unanimous 5-0-0. Vice-Chairman Mick Jones adjourned the meeting at 1:37 p.m.
                                                                                                Respectfully Submitted by,

                                                                                                    David E. Begley, Clerk
